
Student Transportation Policy 
Pennsylvania Highlands Community College assigns the safety of our students, employees, and others as a 
high priority. The College does not permit employees to transport students in personal vehicles or to arrange 
or coordinate student carpooling. Students participating in off-campus events or activities must make 
independent arrangements for transportation. In certain instances, such as athletic events or academic field 
trips, the College may permit the transportation of students in College-owned or leased vehicles. 
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